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Meal Charge Policy 

1. GACC families are asked to pre-pay their lunch accounts. 
They are able to check their balance on Sycamore at any 
time. 

2. Once a family has a negative balance, they will receive a 
notification through Sycamore. 

3. Extended payment plans are offered and other help is 
available to provide every student with a hot lunch.  

4. No one is ever turned away for non-payment.   

5. The Charge Policy is provided to all families at the 
beginning of the school year in the annual mailing and is 
available for viewing at any time on Sycamore. 

6. Any student with a negative lunch balance will not be able 
to receive seconds or extras until the negative balance is 
paid.


